
                                                                                                         

Sector 412 
Lieutenant Rob Fleming 

Robert.fleming@richmondgov.com 
804-646-4239 

 

Hello all, 

Nextdoor is an excellent way for all of us to communicate and discuss the issues that affect Sector 412. It also gives me an 

understanding of the needs of the neighborhoods so I can present strategies for 

you at the community meetings. Feel free to ask questions or point out concerns 

with your neighbors by using Nextdoor. 

I hope all in the community had a wonderful Mother’s Day and enjoyed any 

activities or events you may have planned. I attended the Coffee With a Cop 

event that was held at Stir Crazy Coffee Shop. It was great meeting residents 

while enjoying great conversations and coffee.  We plan to have more events like 

this in the future, and if your community association would like to join or hold a 

similar event, please let me know. 

I have attended meetings at City Hall in reference to the new bike lanes which 

have been appearing in our sector. Soon, traffic engineering will provide 

information about the new bike lanes. They have provided brochures and a 

website which highlights all the facts and guidelines regarding the bike lanes for 

cyclists, drivers and pedestrians. Please visit the Richmond Traffic Engineering 

website or watch the commercials which will air on television soon. Let’s all be 

safe on the roads and respect all types of travel. 

In this newsletter, I’ve included chart which reflects the crime in Sector 412 over 

the past 30 days in comparison to last year during the same period. I have also 

included a flyer that lists several tips on keeping deliveries and packages safe.  

Please make sure to keep your homes and your vehicles locked and secured. 

Place all items that will be left in you vehicle in your trunk and out of plain view.   

Never leave your vehicle unattended and running, however this seems to be an 

on-going problem. Unlocked and unsecured homes and vehicles invites criminal 

activity.  Don’t be a victim! We can do this together.  

Let’s continue to have a great year as we get ready for the warm and lovely spring 

weather that is headed our way. 

Thanks, 

Lt. Rob Fleming 

mailto:Robert.fleming@richmondgov.com
http://www.richmondgov.com/PublicWorks/Transportation.aspx
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